Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Florida Workers' Compensation Joint Underwriting Association, Inc
FLORIDA WORKERS COMPENSATION JOINT UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION, INC (FWCJUA) Notice of Request for Proposals for Financial Auditing Services

The FWCJUA, a single-line insurer of workers compensation and employers liability coverage in Florida, will issue a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Financial Auditing Serivces on December 2, 2019. The FWCJUA is not a state agency; and thus, the RFP process is not governed by the contracting procedures applicable to state agencies set forth by Florida law. Interested parties may obtain a copy of the FWCJUA’s RFP for Finanical Auditing Services on December 2, 2019 at www.fwcjua.com.
